MEMO

To:
  Parents

Fr:  
  Ian Baillie Staff

Date:
  October 3, 2011
RE: 
  Fundraising 2011-2012
We will be starting our fundraising campaign today.  This year, there are calendars, ornaments, Christmas cards, birthday cards, gift wrap, jewellery and more.  

All monies raised will go towards Phys. Ed equipment, field trips, end of the month activities and incentives for the children.  
There are great incentive programs for the kids this year which include:  the top selling class will get $100 to go towards their classroom, the top selling fundraiser will get a family movie pass and on top of these wonderful prizes, each child who sells at least $10.00 will get “target” gifts from the fundraising company.  Please see the enclosed booklet for a complete list of target prizes.  There will also be a draw for a stuffed toy for anyone who participates in the fundraiser.   We ask that you don’t let your child solicit door-to-door and only sell to close neighbours, family and friends.
The campaign will run from October 3th – October 17th.  Please have all order forms and money passed in on October 17th.
There will be a draw for a stuffed toy for anyone who participates can enter their name.
Please feel free to call the school if you have any questions.

Thank you for all of your support!

